
WELCOME TO YEAR 4! 



I am in Macaw class.

My teacher is Mrs Kavanagh.



The LSAs in year 4 is Mrs Gillam, Mrs Wilde 

and Miss Jefford.



We come in to school through the

main entrance.

This is our playground.



These lockers are where I keep

my coat and bag.



THINGS TO LOOK FORWARDS TO IN YEAR 4…

• Exciting new topics!

• Fantastic event days throughout the year to dive deeper into our learning!

• Lots of opportunities to further develop your learning and skills.

• You will have the opportunity to take up an instrument, and in class you will learn to play 

the recorder.

• A fabulous school trip!

• And much more!

WE LOOK FORWARDS TO SEEING YOU IN SEPTEMBER!


